
To: Tricia Maiers, City Clerk, City of Dyersville 

From: Shirley Vonderhaar, Library Director, James Kennedy Public Library 

 

The Fundraising Committee of the James Kennedy Public Library hereby requests permission to close the 

west side of the city parking lot adjacent to the James Kennedy Public Library from 5:00 am to 12:00 

noon on Saturday, May 4, 2024 in order to hold a plant sale fundraiser.   

 

They are also requesting permission to close the complete parking lot adjacent to the JKPL from 5 am to 

3 pm on Saturday, June 1, 2024 in order to hold a garage sale fundraiser. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Shirley 


